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Dear Repres 9 1 n d l e  

PAT MILLER 460 James Robertson Parkway 

DIRECTOR N a s h d e  TN 37243 0505 

January 30,2006 $1: B j 71 
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I appreciate your letter regarding sewer semces for consumers 
of Fentress County It is my understanding that Tennessee Wastewater 
Service has applied to serve Fentress County and the information 
necessary to process the application was received this past week 
Accordmgly, I w11 ask that h s  application be placed on the next 
Authonty heanng calendar for consideration 

John Mark Windle 
State Representative 
202A War Memonal Blulding 
Nashville, TN 37243-0141 

Agiiln, thank you for your interest and please contact me 
should you have further questions I am 
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Yours truly, I 

Pat Mlller, Duector 
Tennessee Regulatory Authonty 

pat d e r l @ s t a t e  tn us 
Office (615) 741-4648 Fax (615) 741 5015 

www state tn us 


